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Please vote no on this bill that yet again, aims to take local control away from 

communities and put it into the hands of the state and federal governments. We need 

more local control and less oversight. The stake holders in schools, ie the parents 

through the school board, should be able to hire and fire whom they see fits what the 

community wants and needs. This bill takes that control away from them.  


